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2 January 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Years 7-10 – Important Update Regarding Mathematics Teachers 
 
We would like to inform you of a significant change in the Mathematics department, which will 
take effect from the beginning of this term. 
 
Commencing this week, you may observe alterations to your child's Mathematics teacher.  
This adjustment aims primarily to reduce the number of classes split between several teachers 
with the aim to create a more consistent learning environment for students.  Furthermore, 
changes have been implemented to ensure that all classes benefit from the expertise of a 
specialist Mathematics teacher, eliminating the need for external cover, as has been the case 
for some groups last term. 
 
Please note that not all groups have been affected.  Students and parents can check their 
assigned Mathematics teachers using the MyChildAtSchool app or the Student portal, looking 
at their timetable from January. 
 
If you have any concerns or questions regarding these changes, please do not hesitate to 
reach out to us at school via the office email address mesoffice@maidenerleghtrust.org 
We value your feedback and are here to address any queries you may have. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr D Bell 
Assistant Headteacher 
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